
VIETNAM PROJECT 

OFFICE OF COORDINATOR 

MICHIGAN STATE COLLEGE 
EAST LANSING 

President John A. Hannah 
Administration Building 
Campus 

Dear President Hannah: 

June 21, 1955 

Thank you for your note of June 17. Your intervention 
in this matter is greatly appreciated. We have just 
added two police specialists to the group which is 
preparing to go to Saigon in July, and Professor 
Brandstatter reports encouraging progress in his re­
cruitment efforts. 

CCK/dcm 

Sincerely yours, 

~~i~~ 
Coordinator 

JUN 22 L55 
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